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241h April 2013 

Angela Ryan 
Planning and Development Management 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
Went 
Subject Planning Application 2013/1550/P 

Dear Angela Ryan, 

I live in and hold the Leasehold for the is t  Floor flat at 2 Millfield Lane, next door 
to 1 Millfiekl Place, London MG. Please consider this letter as my comments to 
the above listed application. 

I am glad that the current application for the redevelopment of the house all 
Millfield Place which IS to be retained and partially extended, is for a more 
modest development than the previous application 2010/204W which was 
subsequently withdrawn. The current application is, in my opinion, for more in 
keeping with the architectural character and inherent qualities of the existing 
his me general, I understand the reasons why the new owners want to extend 
the house, and have sympathy for thew needs. However, thee are a few critical 
comments that I would like to express. 

1. Weitern extension, The house is Heisted by 3 m to the west and wit 
therethie be bulkier but not to the extent that I would consider ultimately 
unacceptable. It is nice to see that the 1st floor west facing windows are to be 
reinstated in the new, extended positron. Less convincing however, in my 
opinion, is the use of larger glazing units on the ground floor, which introduce a 
whole different vocabularyjit would be preferable to refer to the original existing 
finer articulation of the existing ground floor glazing,a3 used l i t *  le-tot IF 
FouSti 
2. Added southern conservatory. The 2m wide conservatory is another 
substantial addition which changes the volume of the house. Even though I can 
accept thirpsimilarly as with the proposed ground floor glazing facing the garden 
on the west, the introduction of the larger glazing elements goes against the spirit 




